
Maths In Maths this half-term, we will be
furthering our understanding of
measures. Looking at time, mass,
capacity, length, perimeter and
money. This will consolidate the
children’s existing addition and
subtraction skills. They continue to
learn their 2, 5, 10, 3, 4 and 8 times
table.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Allow 
your child to get involved with measuring food, telling the time, 
using money and reading food label measurements. 

Year 3 
Learning Overview

Summer One

Trips and Experiences

Year 3 are visiting the British
Museum to prepare for our
history topic.

In food tech lessons the children
will have the opportunity to go
visit Wagamama to prepare and
taste a healthy stir fry.

More information to follow on
parentmail.

Science
Our science topic for this half-term is
plants. As always, the children will
develop their scientific enquiry skills
by working practically to explore the
parts of a plant and the pollination
process. .

Topic Our topic for the rest of the summer term
is Ancient Egypt. We will teach the
children about where Egypt is located, the
River Nile, society in Ancient Egypt.
Children will develop their historical
enquiry skills by using a range of sources
to find out about the past.

Extra Information Spellings for this half-
term are on Google
Classroom, please
encourage your child to
practise these and use
them in full sentences.

English In English this half-term, the children
will be writing persuasive leaflets.
We will focus on precise adjectives,
subordinate clauses (conjunctions),
exaggerations, facts and opinions.
By the end of the half term, the
children will have created their own
'land' and written a leaflet
persuading people to visit.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English: Ask
your child about grammar at school and how they would use this.
Collect and read leaflets. They are free in many shops!

PE: 3G’s PE days are Wed and Thu and 3HG’s are Wed and Fri.  Please ensure children are wearing correct PE kit and no jewellery on these days (earrings can be taped 

up at home if needed).

Water Bottles: Please ensure that your child brings sufficient water for the whole school day. If this is a shop bought bottle, please ensure that this is clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. Do remember that we are a water only school. 

Homework: Is on Google Classroom every week. Please encourage your child to complete this so they can receive their merits. 

TTRS: There will be regular times table rock stars battles throughout the half term with rewards to be earnt!


